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Mrs Hadley 

Staff, pupils, parents and carers came together this morning to remember Mrs Hadley. We had a remembrance assembly in the 

school hall at which we shared pictures, stories and photographs about a very special lady. We will all miss her very much. One 

particularly memorable comment made was that a child really liked coming to Breakfast and After School Club on regular 

occasions. For this child Mrs Hadley was a warm, caring person so he named her Mrs Huggley. We will always remember Mrs 

Hadley and all the great work she did here at Warwick Bridge School. 

 

Class Letters 

Your child’s class teacher will have sent home a copy of the Autumn 2022 Class Letter to Parents and Carers. This letter outlines 

all that your child will be studying for this term. These letters are available to view online as well as they are on the class pages of 

the school website. To find your child’s letter, click on the links below. 

Caterpillars (Nursery)  https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1467/Parent_Letter_-_Autumn_2022.pdf/ 

Bumblebees (Reception) https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1479/Letter_to_Parents_Autumn_2022_-_Reception.pdf/ 

Ladybirds (Y1)  https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1456/Parent_Letter_-_Ladybirds_Autumn_2022.pdf/ 

Butterflies (Y2/3)  https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1472/Parent_letter_Autumn_2022.pdf/ 

Grasshoppers (Y4) https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1466/Grasshoppers_Letter_to_Parents_Autumn_2022.pdf/ 

Dragonflies (Y5/6) https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1481/Parent_letter_Autumn_2022.pdf/ 

 

Attendance 

A huge well done to all our Year 4 pupils who had a perfect 100% attendance last week. This is very encouraging and we hope that 

they keep up this high performance for the whole year. 

         Bumblebees Ladybirds Butterflies Grasshoppers     Dragonflies     School 
16.9.22   87.4%      95.4%             96.6%                100%             98.7%                        96.1% 
   
 

Car Parking 

Parents and carers are reminded that children should not be dropped off at school by parking on the yellow zig-zag lines. This can 

cause an obstruction and be dangerous for people trying to cross the road. The car park up at Downagate has ample parking for 

many cars and the walk to school is a short one. Please park with care and make sure you drop children off safely by not stopping 

on the yellow zig-zags. Cars must not be parked on the double yellow lines too. 

 

Dropping off at School 

Once the children have arrived at school on the front playground, we kindly ask parents and carers to stay with them until a 

member of staff comes out at 8.30am. The children will be taken to the back of school where they remain on the playground and 

field until 8.40am. During this time, there will be two members of staff to supervise the pupils. It is generally better if parents and 

carers then leave their children once they are in the back playground so that the entrance into school at 8.40am is as smooth as 

possible. Thank you for your cooperation in this. 

 
Governor Vacancy 
Warwick Bridge School invites applications from all eligible adults for the post of School Governor. The role of a School Governor 
enables people to become involved in the life of the school and help in achieving the best for the whole school community. The 
Governing Board is a friendly team and at present has vacancies for two governors. These vacancies are not Parent Governor 
vacancies.  Please contact Mrs Ridley in the school office for more information. We also have a poster on our website at:  
https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1475/Recruitment_Poster.pdf/ 
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Friends of Warwick Bridge School (FOWBS) 
FOWBS is holding their AGM on Monday 3rd October. The meeting will start at 7.30pm and will take place in school. The 
Committee is always looking for new members and they would love to see as many people as possible at the meeting. The group 
is very informal and everyone helps one another organise the events and fetes that are a regular occurrence at WBS. Please 
come along on Monday 3rd October and see how you can be part of this energetic and enthusiastic organisation. 
 
Year 4 and 5 Pupils Cyclewise 
All Year 5 pupils need to bring in their bicycles next week as our annual Year 5 Cyclewise sessions with Robin will commence. Mr 
Ashton will be joining the groups as they carry out a number of different activities and exercises both on and outside the school 
grounds. Pupils have been reminded that they must be able to cycle to a good standard in order to be allowed off-site and onto 
the surrounding roads. Bikes must be in excellent working order with brakes that are fully functioning. Year 4 children will be 
taking part in the Level 1 Cyclewise scheme on Thursday 29th September. This will take place from 1pm. Year 4 children will also 
need a bike that is in good working order plus a helmet. 
 
Church Film Club 
There will be a screening of Peter Rabbit 2 at the Church Film Club on Tuesday 27th September. The film will start at 4.30pm and 
will be shown in the Scotby Parish Centre, Scotby. 
 

 
All the best for the weekend ahead 
 
Mr M Ashton 


